
 
PARKING AND SPEEDING 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Can parents / carers please not drop off, pick up or park 
outside the school entrance or on the cycle path. Designated 

parking is available just past Kingfisher Road. Should you 
park within the residential roads please be respectful by not 

blocking driveways, junctions or mounting pavements. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please note the maximum speed approaching Orchard Vale 
is 20mph…please do not exceed this. 

 
We actively encourage families and pupils to cycle to school 
as part of our Green Flag ethos, vehicles parked on the road 
are putting cyclists and pedestrians at risk. 

Civil enforcement officers will hand out ‘ON THE SPOT’  
PENALTY CHARGE NOTICE (PCN). 

 

Thank you for cooperation. 
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